
INVESTING IN KC

KC Water is replacing about 3.7 miles of water mains in several Northland neighborhoods, 
including at or near property you own or occupy at [property address]. 

Project information is included here and is summarized in a video you can view online. In 
addition, you are invited to meet the project team in a live, online question-and-answer 
session. Details herein.

Kansas City’s water system is an intricate network of nearly 2,800 miles of water pipelines, 
control valves, storage tanks, pump stations, and more. This initiative in your neighborhood 
is part of a comprehensive program to improve water service now and provide sustainable 
water service for generations to come.

June 2023 to May 2024

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT COMING
In the Area of NW 128th St. 
to NE 46th St., N Amity Ave. 
to NE Cookingham Drive 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD - HOW TO LEARN MORE



View Project Information

•  Visit www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects, 
and go to “Water Main Replacement: NW 
128th St. to NE 46th St., N Amity Ave. to NE 
Cookingham Drive.”

•  Scan the QR code then the link “Water Main 
Replacement: NW 128th St. to NE 46th St., 

	 N Amity Ave. to NE Cookingham Drive.”

•  Visit the presentation or the video linked under 
the project name.

THANK YOU!
We intend to improve your water service with as little 
disruption as possible. We are grateful for your patience, 
cooperation, and support as we upgrade Kansas City’s water 
infrastructure together.

Attend Online Q&A Session with the Project Team

Thursday, May 25, 2023, 6-6:30 p.m

•  Visit www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects and 
use meeting link under “Water Main Replacement: 
NW 128th St. to NE 46th St.” 

Get E-mail Updates

•  Send an e-mail to water.projects@kcmo.org with the 
subject line, “Project Updates – NW 128th St.” We 
will add your e-mail address to receive updates.

How Will This Affect Me?
•  Streets or traffic lanes may be temporarily 

closed, but you will always be able to drive to 
your property.

•  Large equipment will create noise and dust, 
which will be controlled.

•  Water service will be shut off for brief periods. 
You will get advance notice.

•  If your water meter is inside, we will move it 
outside.

•  We will restore the street, curbs, driveways 
and sidewalks. We will restore lawns during 
planting season.

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT
In the Area of NW 128th St. to NE 46th St., N Amity Ave. to NE Cookingham Drive

www.kcwater.us

Contact the Project Team
Before, during, or after your new water main 
is installed, we’re ready to respond. Contact us 
anytime. We will reply promptly during regular 
business hours.

•  Chad Haines, Project Manager, Haines & 
Associates, 816-792-8905 or 816-215-2600        
or chad@hainesassoc.com 

•  Gregg Gillaspie, Resident Inspector, KC Water
    816-216-9258 or gregg.gillaspie@kcmo.org

•  Daniel Luna, Project Manager, KC Water 
    816-513-7221 or daniel.luna@kcmo.org

How Can I Learn More About Our New Water Main?


